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From: Planning
Subject: ZBA24-0002; 1960 Ivywood Drive

From: Teresa Garland  
Sent: Sunday, February 18, 2024 4:22 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA24-0002; 1960 Ivywood Drive 

I am a neighbor. I am in favor of allowing the variance for this property so that the owners can add an enclosed glass 
sunroom. The house is very small compared to others in the neighborhood. I think that a pretty addition would make a 
pleasant change to our neighborhood.  

Teresa Garland 
1930 Hampton Ct, Ann Arbor, MI 48103 


